
 

ESIL-sponsored events 

 

Members can apply for ESIL sponsorship of local events in the study and dissemination of 
international law, such as conferences, lectures and discussions. This means that the ESIL name 
can be used in the announcement of the event. No financial sponsorship is possible. The organizers 
must apply to the ESIL Board (esil.secretariat@eui.eu) for sponsorship in good time before the event. 

The Board will take into account the academic quality of the programme, geographical distribution of 
the locations, and the participation from various countries. At least one ESIL member should be 
involved in the programme. 

The organisers will be asked to use the ESIL logo in the programme and to distribute ESIL 
brochures during the event. 
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